Dear Potential Participant,

The usability scientists are conducting an independent research project on password usability. Passwords are the source of many cartoons and office jokes. These cartoons and jokes are not based on good scientific data but rather on anecdotal evidence. 

This survey asks questions about accounts and passwords that you use personally, outside of your work. We don’t want your actual passwords. We do want to understand:

- how many personal accounts and passwords you have

- what strategies you use to create and manage your passwords

- your opinions on the password requirements for those accounts.

Your input will help us to provide a sound scientific basis that can inform password policies in the future. The results of this survey will be used to improve the usability of passwords and the login process. Thank you for your help!
If you are interested in participating please respond to dana@usabilityworks.com
Thank you!

